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 2 August 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family well and managing to enjoy the beautiful 
weather. 
 
As promised, we wanted to write to you briefly each week to keep you updated around any 
changes proposed to opening our schools fully in September. 
 
You will be aware that there is currently a lot of speculation in the press about what might 
be happening with schools next month. At the moment there have been no official changes 
to the earlier government announcements regarding schools opening and the trust has no 
current plans to deviate from this proposal. The plan is still that schools will open to all 
children at the beginning of the Autumn Term. 
 
You will also be aware that there are a number of national changes regarding Covid-19 
concerning local lockdowns and changes to planned reopening of some service sectors and 
a great deal of discussion about where schools might fit in with government strategy long 
term. 
 
We will continue to monitor government announcements, local and national advice and the 
impact of rising infection rates and keep you updated around any further proposal from the 
trust affecting you, your children, our staff and the opening of schools. 
 
In the meantime, we hope to hat you continue to enjoy the summer holidays with your 
children.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
        
Paul Marray       Nick Tildesley 
Chair of Communitas Education Trust  CEO Communitas Education Trust  
 
 
 


